
Are you a life sciences faculty or student
and want to attend the BioFlorida conference?

Questions? Email icorps@fau.edu

Join our virtual December I-Corps cohort run in 
collaboration with FIU, UM and USF for a life sciences 
based cohort. This is a short course program for teams 
interested in commercializing their research. Teams 
may consist of students and/or faculty.

NSF I-CORPS

Participants will receive funding by their respective
institutions to attend the BioFlorida conference to
conduct 20 customer discovery interviews. After
successful completion of the program, participants
may be eligible for a $50,000 National NSF I-Corps
grant. Register here to participate!

Dec. 1: 
(9 a.m. – 2 p.m.)

Kickoff workshop

Dec. 8-10:
Attend BioFlorida conference

to conduct customer
discovery interviews

Dec. 15: 
(9 a.m. – 1 p.m.)

Finale and lessons learned

AGENDA

Register at:

bit.ly/3ESwF2v

https://bit.ly/3ESwF2v
mailto:icorps@fau.edu?subject=NSF I-Corps Life Sciences



